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October 23, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 

 This past Friday Night at our home football game, a check was presented to Manna’s 

Market for the sum of $33,776.80! This was money raised by the good people of this community 

for such a vital organization’s mission to our local families. It is clear that the Tackling Hunger 

Cause Game was a success because of our generous sponsors, businesses, parents, staff, students, 

and community members.  

 

 Thank you so much for your participation in this year’s campaign. 

 

 

     Best regards, 

 

 

 

      

     Randall J. Fleenor 

     Superintendent 
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